
Crowan School Newsletter – 8th March 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Alfie and Mason

Trenoweth: Bella and Eleanor

Pengelly: Humphrey, Daisy and Billy 

Crenver: Talia and Elliot

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 90%

Trenoweth: 94.8%

Pengelly: 92.7%

Crenver: 91.8%

Well Done Trenoweth!

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 13th March – Lego League event 
Friday 15th March – Comic Relief (non-uniform)

Thursday 21st March – Easter egg hunt (PTA 
fundraiser)

Friday 22nd March – Rock, Steady concert 10am
Tuesday 26th March – Songfest event 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of term (school will 
finish at 1.30pm on this day)

Monday 15th April – First day of Summer term

COMIC RELIEF, SPONSORED SKIP and ASPIRE 40 RELAY 

For Comic Relief on Friday, we are asking the children to come dressed in bright 

colours. If they have something red, it would be good to add it, but any bright 
colours are fine. In return for wearing their own clothes, we are asking for a 

donation of something chocolatey! This could be anything from a Freddo to a 
box of chocolates. These will all then be used in a chocolate tombola, which 

will be run alongside the Easter egg hunt on Thursday 21st March, raising money 
for PTA funds. 

On Thursday, Mr Bromley will be cycling from Connor Downs to Crowan as part 
of the Aspire 40 relay, where each Aspire school is being joined to the next by 

staff running, cycling or even swimming! We will be taking the children out on to 
the playground to welcome Mr Bromley and he will pass the baton to 2 staff 

members who are then running to Mount Hawke. To link with this, all the children 
will be skipping at some point on Friday as part of an all-day sponsored skip, to 
raise money for Comic Relief and Youth Sports Trust. If you can give any money 
(even just 50p or £1) to support Mr Bromley and the Crowan skippers we would 
be very grateful. It can be donated by following the link below, or cash can be 

given to your child’s class teacher. 
https://www.givewheel.com/fundraising/2266/aspire-connect-40-relay-challenge/

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/Connect40
https://www.givewheel.com/fundraising/2266/aspire-connect-40-relay-challenge/


BOOK FAIR 

We would like to say a 
huge thank you to all the 

parents and children who 
visited the book fair - we 
raised a total of £409.58 

which will give us £163.83 
worth of free books for 
our school. We really 

appreciate your support. 
A big thank you to Mrs 
Taylor and Mrs Bowden 

for all their help!

Remember to send in any ‘Out of School achievements’ to hello@crowanschool.org as 

we would love to share them.

WORLD BOOK DAY

On Thursday we had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day. All the 
children’s costumes were brilliant! We would also like to thank parents for 

helping their children to think of adjectives to describe their ‘look’ – it really 
helped the children to think about vocabulary. The children enjoyed a variety 
of activities with their house teams, which was a lovely opportunity to spend 
time with friends from different classes. We also loved joining together for the 
performance of ‘Stones and Bones’ by Squashbox Theatre. Thanks again to 

the PTA for funding this great opportunity for the children. 

CAMBORNE BIG SING!

Trenoweth, Pengelly and Crenver had a 
brilliant time on Wednesday, when they had 
the chance to join with 1000 other children 

from primary schools in the Camborne area to 
sing with Will Keating and Harry Glasson at the 
Hall for Cornwall. One of the volunteers said 

that it was the most emotional things they had 
ever seen at the hall! Some filming was made 

on the day, so hopefully we will be able to 
share this with you soon! 
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